
Edison State College Chapter 

AFC General Meeting Minutes 

March 26, 2013 

 

In attendance:   

Charlotte:  Kirsten Thompson 

   Mike Beane 

Collier:  Andre O’Leary 

   Sue Buntic 

Hendry/Glades: Arenthia Herren 

   Rhonda McLymont 

   Sandra Seifert 

Lee:   Jennifer Young 

   Barb Perrine 

   Crystal Revak 

   Michelle King 

   Kim Devito-Young 

   Dr. Mireille Lauture  

   Daniel Berhel 

   Antranette Forbes 

   Lisa Tudor 

   Frederick Morgan 

   Tatiana Hursky 

 

The meeting was called to order at 11:05 a.m. 

 

Chapter Treasurer Andre O’Leary reported that the Chapter account has a balance of $1,745.12. 

 

Polos have been ordered for the Executive Board to wear when representing AFC at events and 

conferences. 

 

Kirsten Thompson and Andre O’Leary looked into selling flowers at Commencement as an AFC 

fundraiser.  Unfortunately, it is written into the venue contract that flowers and balloons are not 

allowed. 

 

A letter has been provided to HR to include in new employee orientations.  The Welcome Team 

will contact new employees. 

 

The updated Chapter web page will be provided to Technology Services by the end of March.   

 

The General Meeting schedule was discussed.  There had been some feedback that employees 

were hesitant to get involved with a monthly meeting commitment.  Some attending the meeting 

thought every other month would be a better frequency and others thought monthly was good.  

With no consensus, it was decided to bring the issue back to the Executive Board for further 

discussion. 



The Region IV Spring Conference service project is collecting mini hygiene products, i.e. 

shampoo, soap, toothpaste, to send to troops overseas. Drop off locations have been established 

at each campus.  Arenthia Herren sent a college-wide e-mail on the service project.  The final 

day for donations is April 3
rd

.  Campus Representatives, please send a reminder on your 

campuses. 

 

Additional events to add to the calendar were discussed.  An AFC new semester welcome event 

was discussed and all agreed it is a good idea.   

 

The next meeting will be on Tuesday, April 30, 2013 at 11:00. Charlotte E-105, Collier G-109, 

Hendry Glades A-106, and Lee S-117. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:52 am. 


